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Note to File 
  
August 10th, 2010 
 
It has come to the Review Board’s attention that there is an error in the coordinates used 
to describe the location of the mouth of the Lockhart River, in footnote 1 on page 98 of 
the Report of Environmental Assessment. 
 
The correct coordinates are 108°56’25”W with the river mouth spanning from 62°47’12” 
to 62°47’18” N. 
 
 
Alan Ehrlich 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 


